From: chris gardiner

Sent: 26 September 2019 11:22

To: Lawlor, Josh

Cc: Planning < Planning@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Planning Application - 2019/4928/A. Telephone Kiosks

Dear Mr Lawlor,

Can you explain to me why LB Camden continue to host existing, and listen to proposals for new, telephone kiosks? PLEASE ADVISE.

It seems to me that they are nothing more than unnecessary clutter on the footpath and provide no useful service to the public. My understanding is the only use they provide is for advertising. Is this true? PLEASE ADVISE.

I am no expert in these matters but I do know that nobody uses telephone kiosks any more. I am sure I am not the first to notice this.

I see from the converting letter that this applicant has thousands of these, many of which are in Camden.

Has LB Camden tested in law if these legacy structures, whose purpose has passed, are allowed to be used solely or predominantly as advertising structures? PLEASE ADVISE.

The email from you advising of this application arrived here today. Could you therefore please include my comments in this file. Thanks.

I look forward to hearing back from you.

Chris Gardiner